Charlie Griffith

From: Chad Staeben <crstaeben@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 10:22 AM

To: Charlie Griffith

Cc: SCOTT BEAR

Subject: Sunrooms in Rivera Crossing

- NOTICE: External Email
gThis email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender. If
;there is concern, please report this email.

Hi Charlie,



2901 Rocky Creek

The one on Bayberry is a ranch house, where his house it built farther back then ours and same amount of
room in the back that was built by same builder. There seems to be a precedence for sunrooms in the
neighborhood. With my wife's medical condition being the worst in the winter season we are hoping this will
help her out having more natural sunlight during the hard winter months as our house does not get much
sunlight. Our neighbors to the side and behind us I'm sure would sign a letter saying they have no concerns on
their end with us building the sunroom if you think that would help too? Thanks for your recommendations in
moving forward with this project.

Chad Staeben
262-366-0854

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android
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	Other Sunrooms in Rivers Crossing Neighborhood -2
	3756 Stillwater Circle Sunroom
	2901 Rocky Creek, 3704 Bayberry, and 3756 Stillwater Circle - Nearby Sunrooms
	3704 Bayberry Sunroom

